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ON-LINE SUMMER CAMP

WHO WERE PARTICIPANTS

    WHAT WE DID ON ON-LINE
CAMP

During the COVID 19 pandemic and limited
opportunities for mobility of people and youth,
#ChallengingBorders project with this On-line
Summer Camp overcame these limits and
limitations by organizing training for young
people in the period from October 19 to October
23, 2020. Project #ChallengingBorders  is
implemetned by three organizations Vlora Youth
Center (Albania), Timok Club (Serbia), and NGO
Info Centre (North Macedonia) through support
of the Regional Youth Cooperation Office (RYCO)
and United Nations Peacebuilding Fund (UNPBF).

33 young pepole age 15 to 30   from Serbia
(Knjazevac and Zajecar), North Macedonia
(Veles and Tetovo) and Albania (Vlora) and 6
mentors from 5 towns particaipated in this On-
line Summer Camp.

On Camp we learnt about the values of
intercultural understanding, non-formal
educational concept useful for peer to peer
education, how to use video storytelling for
running the change in local community and how
to create and implement simple activities for
intercultural education on the topic of
xenophobia.



At the beginning of the five-day training, the
young people were reserved and shy, but
thanks to good trainers who led the whole
process, the creativity of the young people and
their voice became clearer and louder. They
created Instagram posts, PPT presentations,
used various online tools for work,
participated in group work, presented their
works. Each day of work brought new
knowledge, skills and learning, new groups
and online socializing.

WHAT IT LOOKED LIKE

AND IN THE END 

 WHAT IS NEXT?

The end of the Online Summer Camp is the
beginning of something new...new knowledge and
skills, acquaintances, friendships, but also a larger
number of followers on Instagram ;-)

 

Our Camp participants will present you in a creative
way, interesting stories about tradition, music, food,
superstition, fashion, sports, film, etc. which are
characteristic for the region they come from. 

You will find out what it looks like if you follow us
through our pages: www.timok.org;
www.facebook.com/Timockiklub www.instagram /
timockilub; www.youtube.com/Timocki klub
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